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Media Advisory

City Officials to Provide Update on Gas Main Interruption

January 28, 2022 | 12:30 pm | Virtual

[Duluth, MN] City of Duluth officials will provide a brief update regarding the status of the gas main hit in the Lincoln Park area
yesterday. This update will be conducted virtually via WebEx.
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